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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 
 
SEVERE FLOODING IMPACTS OPERATIONS IN THE 
PACIFIC NORTHWEST  
November 18, 2021, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As reported in media outlets, northwestern Washington State (U.S.) and British Columbia (Canada) have 
experienced heavy rain over the last several days, causing landslides and flooded highways.  

The inclement weather has resulted in severe delays and service disruptions across the supply chain 
network. The Vancouver gateway is experiencing significant rail and trucking disruptions, with highway 
routes leading to Metro Vancouver closed. Railways are currently assessing damage and conducting repairs. 
The CN and CP rail corridors running between Vancouver and Kamloops are not currently operational. 
However, the Port of Vancouver terminals are still operating.  

For more information, please see the resources below: 

 BNSF Service Advisory: Flooding Impacting Operations in Pacific Northwest 

 Freightwaves.com: Flooding cuts off Port of Vancouver rail service 

 JOC.com: Vancouver port stakeholders hope for rail restoration this weekend    

We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics 

http://view.email.bnsf.com/?qs=e5af415ba2deb51236cacdda3bc7a263ff6e3b92aaeea5b0f8062484ccea300ced3b2a06fa424b20c48577ec0e9f04109134d31ce465d1614c5d6cfe9763511d56614d73e34e4ebd52cb434d670e721963fc06e9ce769ad6
https://www.freightwaves.com/news/flooding-cuts-off-port-of-vancouver-rail-service
https://www.joc.com/port-news/international-ports/port-vancouver/vancouver-port-stakeholders-hope-rail-restoration-weekend_20211117.html?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=CL_JOC%20Daily%2011/18/21_PC00000_e-production_E-119499_SA_1118_0617

